2006 lexus gs300 headlight

There are 8 choices for the Lexus GS Headlight!!! Choose Your Option. We offer an industry
leading 1-year warranty on every part type we sell. All of our engines and transmissions carry a
1-year warranty with optional extensions up to 2 additional years. Claims on engine warranties
are limited to manufacturer defects in the pistons, heads, block, crankshafts, rockers, and oil
pumps. Though additional parts and accessories may be attached upon purchase, coverage
does not extend to sensors, switches, cables, electronics, belts, hoses, water pumps, or
manifolds, nor damage caused through overheating or improper lubrication. Due to the COVID
pandemic, your order may arrive later than expected so please allow an extra few working days
for your order to arrive. We can ship anywhere in the 48 contiguous U. We do not require a core
charge or a return of the old part or engine. The more local you shop, the more you save off the
shipping cost. It typically takes us approximately business days to process a credit back to
your account and business days for the credit to appear on your account. Note all returns and
cancellations require a prior authorization. Terms : All returns and cancellations may be subject
to shipping charges, unless caused by our error or cancelled by the customer prior to shipping.
No returns without prior authorization from the Supplier see Contact Us page. Replacements : It
is company policy that we receive the original auto part back before sending you a replacement
auto part. The original auto part must be returned using the provided shipping label. The
shipping cost for both the original and the replacement auto part is a cost attributed to the
shipper at hand. Note, if these auto parts are not shipped back to the supplier within 30 days of
the delivery date of the replacement part, the buyer's credit card is subject to a recharge for the
initial cost of the original auto part minus the initial shipping cost If you have any questions
about the shipping back of the original part, please contact customer service team at Press 2 for
Returns open Monday-Friday pm EST Or email cs allusedparts. Disclaimer : -Some of our units
used engine, transmission, axle, etc. They will need to be replaced before installation. Common
items that are not guaranteed include but not limited too nuts, bolts, links, seals, bushings, ball
joints, brackets, bezels, wiring, cables, sensors and other applicable items depending on the
part. If they are not serviceable, such as a pressed-in ball joint, they will be guaranteed. The
purchased item may need to be repainted, refinished, or reupholstered for proper color match.
Technical Questions? Contact the webmaster. Shopping Cart: Items. Contact Us. Order
Tracking. Verify Your Part Expand. Select Part Select Make Select Model Select Year Headlight
for Lexus GS Attention! Filters 5 Items. Price Mileage Nearby. Description Warranty Shipping
Returns. Nationwide Shipping: Due to the COVID pandemic, your order may arrive later than
expected so please allow an extra few working days for your order to arrive. More Details Less
Details. ASSY B Update Your Location. Replacing the headlight bulbs on a Lexus GS is more
complicated than on most vehicles. Instead of simply opening the hood and reaching behind
the headlamp assembly to replace the bulb, the GS requires you to raise the vehicle, remove the
tire, loosen the wheel well cover, and replace the bulb through there. The GS has two headlight
bulbs on each assembly, a high beam bulb and a low beam bulb. The high beams use type
bulbs and the low beams use type bulbs. Turn the GS's engine off. Put on a pair of clean gloves
and place the jack under the vehicle. Open the hood. Raise the GS to a comfortable position and
remove the lug nuts with the wheel wrench. Once the nuts are removed, remove the wheel cover
with the wheel wrench and remove the tire from the vehicle. Remove the two screws holding the
wheel well cover in place and take the cover off. Use a socket wrench to remove the two
headlamp assembly retaining bolts. Pull the wiring connector off the rear of the assembly and
push the assembly forward. Go to the front of the GS and pull the assembly out of the engine
compartment. Rotate the GS's bulb sockets counterclockwise and pull them off the assembly.
Pull the bulb out of the socket and install the new bulbs. Place the sockets back into the
assembly and rotate them clockwise to secure them. Place the assembly back into the engine
compartment and reconnect the wiring connector at the rear of the assembly. Crawl under the
vehicle and reattach the two retaining bolts. Place the cover back onto the wheel well and
reinstall the two screws. Reattach the tire and close the hood. Daniel Valladares began his
career as a medical writer in He has written patient education brochures for several
pharmaceutical companies and has worked as an auto mechanic at Kim's Speedy Auto Service
since Valladares holds a Bachelor of Arts in English from Rice University and is currently
studying to become a personal trainer. Step 1 Turn the GS's engine off. Step 2 Raise the GS to a
comfortable position and remove the lug nuts with the wheel wrench. Step 3 Remove the two
screws holding the wheel well cover in place and take the cover off. Step 4 Go to the front of the
GS and pull the assembly out of the engine compartment. The most recently reported issues are
listed below. I'm having serious problems with my headlights going out intermittently while
driving. About 5 minutes after I turn them on, usually my passenger headlight goes out first,
then about five to ten minutes later, the driver headlight light goes out. It's strange, sometimes
only one goes out, and other times they both go out. The problem is, it becomes a serious

safety issue when they go out, because most times I am completely unaware until someone on
the road gets my attention and tells me, or I'm constantly turning my headlights off and on,
which seems to be the temporary fix. The problem with that though is I'm constantly flashing
the car in front of me turning my lights of and on. Clearly there is an electrical issue here, some
kind of short or something, especially when every single day I see other vehicles on the road,
just like mine, having the same issue. Driving around with one light on and one light off. It's
ridiculous. It's dangerous! I commute 2 hours round trip everyday on the highway for work and
my child's school, and it's dark in the morning when we leave home and dark in the evening on
our way home. It's extremely dangerous, especially on fog days and rainy days like today. This
issue needs to be recalled. Enough is enough!. The contact owns a Lexus Gs The contact stated
that while driving at varies speed, the headlights intermittently failed. The vehicle was not
diagnosed or repaired. The manufacturer was not notified of the failure. The approximate failure
mileage was unknown. As I was driving one evening both headlights turned off alone. I turned
the knob off and on and they restarted, but now continue to turn off intermittently. Sometimes
one sometimes both after different amounts of time. I have had the bulbs replaced but the
problem still persists. Since my vehicle has reached 80, miles one of my headlights would
automatically turn off itself when I am driving. This happens very often. It would be either left or
right that will go off or sometimes both at the same time. I would have to turn it off and turn it on
again and both will work fine. I constantly have to do this every time I have my headlights on.
This is very frustrating and dangerous when I have my kids in the car. I drive a Lexus Gs that is
having a problem with the exterior headlight randomly turning off while I am driving. This can be
very dangerous and I have already received one ticket for this. I see there are many other people
on here complaining about the exact same problem and I don't understand why an investigation
has not been opened. This exact same problem happened to what im assuming was my other
side, about a year ago. I definitely cant afford to pay that right now and not to mention I already
got a ticket for this. I have been trying not to drive my car at night but it is very inconvenient.
Are there any alternative methods I could use as a temporary fix until I can get this fixed?.
Either driver's or passenger's or both side headlight will turn off by itself. I have notice a slight
flicked few months back but barely noticeable. I turn it off and on and it comes back on. After 5
min of driving, it will turn off again randomly. The bulbs are fine. This is very very dangerous in
a rural area where there are very little street lighting. Dealer won't do anything. Car max, inc.
Sold [xxx] a defective automobile. Carmax refuse to repair the automobile. March 28, ; Lexus of
memphis replaced cogged ac filter. Engine front cover seal has noticeable oil leak, and left rear
door lock actuator does not work. Invoice [xxx]. Mileage , As recommended by Lexus technical
service information bulletins dtc diagnostic trouble codes ,[xxx] recommended the following
corrective actions: 7. Trans solenoid dtc p was detected on November 23, and April 9,
Information redacted pursuant to the freedom of information act foia , 5 u. Driver side headlight
goes out shortly after being turned on. Sometimes if I turn the lights off and back on, they work.
After googling the subject, I found that there are lots of other concerned Lexus owners
complaining about the same problem. At first I thought I needed to replace the bulb. This issue
keeps occurring. After careful review, it was nice to know that I am not the only one, but at the
same time it is unsettling to see that so many other people are having the same problem. For
the past eight months I have had problems with my headlights during evening hours. I always
turn them on at night and noticed that my driver headlight would go out after about five to ten
minutes of driving and shortly after the passenger light would go out. At first I thought I needed
to replace the bulb, but I somehow discovered a glitch in that if I manually turn my lights off and
then turn them back on they both turn on. However, the problem seems to be very cyclical and
happens more often and with a shorter gap in time of turning off. Knowing that my bulbs are not
burnt out in that they are able to turn back on leads me to believe something is wrong
electrically and shorting. My main concern is that I worry that both lights are off and other
driver's cannot see me. The other worry is that I am constantly flashing other drivers by always
turning my lights off and on. After reviewing this site, it was nice to know that I am not the only
one, but at the same time it is unsettling to see that so many other people are having the same
problem. My Gs has been having the same problem, intermittent headlight, for over a year.
Dealers do not want to admit the issue. It is scary when both lights go off in the highway at
night. I am trying to find out how I can get the Lexus to issue a recall for this problem. I am
thinking to got my lawyer involved. My email is [xxx] I am thinking to create a list of owners who
are experiencing this issue and collectively request for a recall. Please feel free to contact me
with any comment or suggestion. While driving approximately 45 mph with the headlights
illuminated, the headlights began to illuminate off and on independently. The failure persisted
intermittently. The contact stated that sporadically, the headlights would fail altogether. The
vehicle was not taken to have the failure diagnosed or repaired. The VIN was unavailable. The

failure mileage was 60, and the current mileage was 62, While driving, the headlights on either
the driver side or passenger side sometimes both intermittently turn off. Most of the time, it is
the passenger side. I have found out that if I turn the lights off and back on they work, but I have
to repeat the process a number of times. Driver side headlight continues to go out while driving
at night. Rattling noise when car starts up. Truck won't release from key or from truck release
inside car. The contact aneuvered to the side of the road to confirm that the light was no longer
illuminating. The contact replaced the bulb, but the failure recurred. The vehicle was taken to
the dealer and the dealer stated that the headlight needed to stop illuminating completely in
order for them to perform a diagnosis. The manufacturer was not contacted. The failure mileage
was 43, and the current mileage was 91, Low beam headlights afs will start flickering and then
turn off without no apparent reason. Sometimes it will be only one, sometimes both. Dealer says
it could be either the bulbs, the ecu unit in the headlight or the control system. This started
happening way before the 50k warranty but dealer denied any repairs as they could not
"reproduce" the problem. A few nights ago I ran over a dog because of the poor visibility. I have
stopped using this car at night because of the hazard to me and my family. I had this same
issue about 3 to 4 months ago with my passenger side headlight. The dealer says that they
replaced the wires and housing on the passenger side headlight since they could not verify the
exact issue. I am concerned that this is a electrical issue. My car is a Lexus GS While driving at
night, either headlight and sometimes both will go out. Most of the time its the passenger side
headlight. I've take it to the dealership to troubleshoot the problem and to correct it. They have
not been able to replicate the problem, so are unable to fix it. It doesn't matter if the headlights
are in automatic or manual mode. What I have found out that if I turn the lights off and back on,
they work. It could be for 5 minutes or the next miles. If anyone has figured out what the
problem is, I sure would appreciate knowing. I don't need getting a ticket because 1 or both
lights go out prior to passing a policeman. Hello, I have a Lexus Gs awd. Purchased brand-new.
The headlights are very low. I took in the first week and they said adjusted them, but still the
same troubles. Then the headlight completely turns off. I again take in it under warranty and
they replace the light bulb. Still the same problem. I complained over and over. Still nothing. I
still drove the car since new with the faulty headlights until this day. Last week on Monday oct. I
went out to get milk for kids around 8pm, I drove up to the a local store and turning into the
parking lot, mind you my headlights only let me see only about 6 feet in front of the car. I started
to turn and almost hit a kid riding his bike home. I slammed on the brakes and steered towards
the curb. I freaked out!! I almost hit a 12 year old boy because my headlights!! I had over 15 cars
and never have I seen this problem before. What if I hit this kid or even worst, killed him!
Factory setting is wrong. These headlights are dangerous! I don't understand why there isn't a
recall. Every Lexus form has every complaining about the headlights! I refuse to drive this car at
night. I'm planning on selling it or trading it in. I have 2 kids, what if my kids are riding bikes or
your kids and someone else doesn't see them due to poor headlights. I honestly don't believe
this car isn't safe to be on the road. Headlights are very important. The dealer adjusted them 3
times. Please help us the people, your friends and loved ones be safe. God bless us all! I bought
a Lexus Gs At nights the low-beam hd lights does not project far enough, I have a hard time
seeing oncoming objects on the road in dark roads. I feel that this is a possible danger if not
corrected. The hid lighting system on the vehicle is aimed considerably low providing for
extremely poor front illumination. The dealer claims that the lights are adjusted as high as
Lexus allows. The only way to adequately see pedestrians, etc. At night is to drive with the high
beams activated which is extremely distracting to other drivers. The leveling system on this
vehicle clearly has a problem. Car Problems. Headlights problem 1. Headlights problem 2.
Headlights problem 3. Headlights problem 4. Headlights problem 5. Headlights problem 6.
Headlights problem 7. Headlights problem 8. Headlights problem 9. Headlights problem
Headlights problems Headlight Switch problems. Exterior Lighting problems. Turn Signal
problems. Rosen Nissan helped make these videos. The video above shows you to replace the
headlight in your Lexus GS Changing both headlight bulbs on your GS at the same time will
allow both bulbs to have the same intensity and prevent the new headlight bulb from appearing
brighter than the bulb on the opposite side. In some Lexuss, the highbeam is the same bulb as
the headlight and it is possible for the highbeam to work, but the headlight be burnt out even if
they are the same bulb and vise versa. Some Lexuss have high intensity discharge headlights,
sometimes referred to as xenon lights. These bulbs have a very high voltage that runs through
them, even if the battery is disconnected. If your GS has this type of bulb, we do not
recommend that you attempt to change it yourself. When you change the headlight on your GS,
it is important to not touch the glass part of the bulb with your fingers because the oil from your
fingertips will cause that part of the bulb to burn hotter, which significantly shortens the life of
the bulb. Hans Angermeier has produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on

their cars. He has broad expertise on basic repair procedures covering the majority of cars on
the road. If your brake fluid is a little low, learn how to add some here. Ignoring a low level leads
to big problems. Car companies often use the same engines in different cars. They also slightly
alter the styling and sell the same car by two different names amongst other tricks to help offset
development costs. Our system selects the most applicable video for your car based, in part, on
these characteristics. The video displayed may not look exactly like your car, but may be
relevant enough for you to get a good idea how to do it. Getting Started - Prepare for the repair.
Share on. Full list of part and tools. Author Hans Angermeier has produced over , videos
showing drivers how to fix things on their cars. Change your cabin air filter! Dirty cabin air filter
cause undue wear on your car's heater and AC and can cause bad odors. Change the parking
light. Small bulbs that burn out regularly - did you know you can replace these with LED lights?
If your car blows hot air when your air conditioner is turned on, try recharging the freon first.
Add brake fluid. See all videos for the Lexus GS We have a massive and growing video library,
but we don't have everything Sonar Lighting Tunersdepot. Prev 1 Next. Sonar aka Spyder has
long been the most popular brand of aftermarket custom lighting, and for good reason due to
their large selection, striking designs, and affordability. Smoke Projector Head Lamps enhance
your nighttime driving by taking the existing light put out by your light bulbs and projecting it
over a wider area, resulting in increased field of vision. The strip of super white L. R8 Style
Projector Headlights also boost your head lens total light output increasing visibility allowing
you to respond faster to obstacles that might come into your path. Black Projector Head Lamps
enhance your nighttime driving by taking the existing light put out by your light bulbs and
projecting it over a wider area, resulting in increased field of vision. Though they are the
biggest, there are other options available, especially if you are looking for rare and unique
styles to replace your stock GS Head Lights. Black Headlamps represents Tuners Depot's
collection of head lights from lesser known and smaller companies. They often have more
focused product lines, with specializations in certain rare applications as well as offering
unique features. The Euro Halo Projector Head Lamps from these companies are great for
keeping your Lexus GS differentiated from the pack, since unlike the bigger brands, they have
much smaller production runs and can be very hard to find. As with all tail lens and head lamps
even your OEM ones , putting a extra seal of silicone sealant available at any hardware or
automotive part store along the seam of your Lexus GS DRL L. Halo Projector Head Lights
virtually guarantees they will stay clean and new looking for the life of your GS QTY: 0. All rights
reserved. User Rating. Free Continental US. In Stock Ships out in 24 to 72 hours. Skip to main
content. Related: headlights lexus gs base 3. Include description. Bulb 70 Items Lens 4 Items 4.
Not Specified 1, Items 1, Brand Type. Aftermarket Branded 1, Items 1, Unbranded Items Genuine
OEM Items Private Label Items Not Specified Items Hella Items Philips Items Wagner Items
Headlight Style. Factory Items Projector 80 Items Halo 21 Items Reflector 7 Items 7. Custom 6
Items 6. Bulb Type. HID Items LED Items Xenon Items Halogen Items Incandescent 14 Items
Placement on Vehicle. Front Items Rear 44 Items Left Items Right Items Outer 8 Items 8.
Unspecified Length Items New 1, Items 1, New other see details 93 Items Remanufactured 3
Items 3. Used 86 Items Please provide a valid price range. Buying Format. All Listings. Buy It
Now. Item Location. Canada Only. North America. Delivery Options. Free International Shipping.
Free In-store Pickup. Free Local Pickup. Show only. Free Returns. Returns Accepted.
Authorized Seller. Completed Items. Sold Items. More filters Gallery View Customize. Find the
right parts for your Lexus GS Enter Trim Tell us about your vehicle to find the right parts faster.
Almost gone. Last one. Amounts shown in italicized text are for items listed in currency other
than Canadian dollars and are approximate conversions to Canadian dollars based upon
Bloomberg's conversion rates. For more recent exchange rates, please use the Universal
Currency Converter. This page was last updated: Feb Number of bids and bid amounts may be
slightly out of date. See each listing for international shipping options and costs. View by Part
No. Add To Cart. Bulb, Discharge Headlamp Select vehicle options to narrow down result. Bulb,
Discharge Headlamp. Bulb, Front Side Maker Lamp. Require Quantity: 2. Bulb For Clearance
Lamp. Bulb For Headlamp, NO. Cord, Headlamp, LH Select vehicle options to narrow down
result. Cord, Headlamp, LH. Cord, Headlamp, RH Select vehicle options to narrow down result.
Cord, Headlamp, RH. Motor, Headlamp Leveling, LH. Location: Driver Side. Motor, Headlamp
Leveling, RH. Location: Passenger Side. Packing, Headlamp Leveling Motor Base. Protector,
Headlamp, LH. Protector, Headlamp, RH. Location: Upper Driver Side. Location: Upper
Passenger Side. Rim, Head Lamp, RH. Rim, Headlamp, LH Select vehicle options to narrow
down result. Rim, Headlamp, LH. Socket, Front Turn Signal Lamp. Unit Assy, Headlamp, LH.
Unit Assy, Headlamp, RH. Parts like Headlamp are shipped directly from authorized Lexus
dealers and backed by the manufacturer's warranty. Parts fit for the following vehicle options.
Engine: 6 Cyl 3. Our Customers Reviews. Award Winning Customer Service. Your question

might be answered by sellers, manufacturers, or customers who bought this product. Please
make sure that you are posting in the form of a question. Please enter a question. Skip to main
content. FREE delivery: March 2 - 8. In Stock. Add to Cart. Secure transaction. Your transaction
is secure. We work hard to protect your security and privacy. Our payment security system
encrypts your information during transmission. Learn more. Ships from Fomichevshops Sold
by Fomichevshops Details. Ships from. Sold by. Include Add a Protection Plan:. Most claims
approved within minutes. We will send you an Amazon e-gift card for the purchase price of your
covered product. In some cases, we will replace or repair it. Add No Thanks. Image Unavailable
Image not available for Color:. Brand: Unknown. Consider this Amazon's Choice product that
delivers quickly. Amazon's Choice. Featured items you may like. Page 1 of 1 Start over Page 1
of 1. Previous page. Next page. Customers who viewed this item also viewed. What other items
do customers buy after viewing this item? Register a free business account. Have a question?
There was a problem completing your request. Please try your search again later. Would you
like to tell us about a lower price? See questions and answers. Customer reviews. How are
ratings calculated? Instead, our system considers things like how recent a review is and if the
reviewer bought the item on Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to verify trustworthiness. No
customer reviews. There are 0 customer reviews and 2 customer ratings. Pages with related
products. See and discover other items: Ballast Controllers. There's a problem loading this
menu right now. Learn more about Amazon Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to
top. Get to Know Us. Amazon Payment Products. English Choose a language for shopping.
Amazon Music Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and engage
customers. Amazon Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web.
Sell on Amazon Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon
Rapids Fun stories for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview
Digital Photography. East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands.
Deals and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified.
Amazon Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it
in, give it a second life. Your question might be answered by sellers, manufacturers, or
customers who bought this product. Please make sure that you are posting in the form of a
question. Please enter a question. Overtime your HID Ballast can fail resulting in a headlight
that flickers or does not turn on at all. Every ballast is designed to connect directly to your
vehicle and requires NO programming or coding. These ballasts are commonly mounted either
on the back or on the bottom of the headlight. Please see our procedure below to determine if
your factory HID Xenon Ballast has failed or if you simply need to replace your headlight bulb.
The bulb out warning light on your instrument cluster can signal that there is a problem with
your headlights. While sometimes a bad headlight bulb can be to blame, it can also be a bad HID
ballast. Follow our instructions below to confirm if your HID ballast is bad. The headlights are
an essential part of your vehicle and are a neccessity for driving at night. Driving with a
headlight out is not only dangerous but it's also against the law. Remove the headlight bulb and
inspect it for any discoloration or cracks. A good headlight bulb will look like the one pictured
above. If no discoloration is present, switch both headlight bulbs from one headlight to another.
Installing parts on you vehicle can be difficult and we understand. That's why we have certified
technicians on staff to assist you with installation or even properly diagnosing your car. Our
technicians will even provide the factory repair manual to make installation easier for you. All of
our HID Ballasts undergo strict quality control not just before shipping but throughout the
production process. During each step of production multiple quality control checks are
performed to insure each and every part lasts for years to come. Located in sunny South Florida
and founded by long time car enthusiasts, AA Ignition takes pride in providing quality products
at an exceptional value. This is a compatible replacement part manufactured by AA Ignition.
Lexus, Toyota and their associated vehicle models are registered trademarks of their respective
owners. These trademarks and part numbers are used in this listing only to identify the vehicles
this HID Ballast fits. Skip to main content. Buy new:. Ships from: Amazon. You can return the
item for any reason in new and unused condition: no shipping charges Learn more about free
returns. How to return the item? Go to your orders and start the return Select the return method
Ship it! Fastest delivery: Friday, Feb 26 Order within 5 hrs and 45 mins Details. In Stock. Add to
Cart. Secure transaction. Your transaction is secure. We work hard to protect your security and
privacy. Our payment security system encrypts your information during transmission. Learn
more. Ships from. Sold by. GWA Auto Parts. HID Ballast with Ignitor Add a gift receipt for easy
returns. Save with Used - Very Good. See more. FREE delivery: Get free shipping. Free day
shipping within the U. Prices may vary for AK and HI. Fastest delivery: March 5 - 6. In stock on
March 2, Visit the AA Ignition Store. This fits your. Frequently bought together. Add all three to
Cart Add all three to List. FREE Shipping. Sold by Winpower and ships from Amazon

Fulfillment. Sold by Volay and ships from Amazon Fulfillment. Customers who viewed this item
also viewed. Page 1 of 1 Start over Page 1 of 1. Previous page. Next page. More to consider from
our brands. Compare with similar items. Register a free business account. Have a question?
There was a problem completing your request. Please try your search again later. Product
information Technical Details. Would you like to tell us about a lower price? Product
Description. Bulb Out Warning Light On? Fix Your Headlights for a Fraction of the Cost!
Remove the Headlight Bulbs! Inspect the Headlight Bulbs! Replace the HID Ballast! If the same
headlight still does not light up replace your HID Ballast. Experience the AA Ignition Difference!
Strict Quality Control All of our HID Ballasts undergo strict quality control not just before
shipping but throughout the production process. Featured items you may like. See questions
and answers. Customer reviews. How are ratings calculated? Instead, our system considers
things like how recent a review is and if the reviewer bought the item on Amazon. It also
analyzes reviews to verify trustworthiness. Customer images. See all customer images. Top
reviews Most recent Top reviews. Top reviews from the United States. There was a problem
filtering reviews right now. Please try again later. Verified Purchase. It was not it burned up and
broke my lightbulb. I ordered from another company at a lower price and it worked just fine this
companies description of their product and claim that it is interchangeable with the OEM part is
not true I would never order from this company again or advise anyone to do so. Price was
great. Delivery was great. Fit was exact and indiscernible from the OEM product. You DO have
to be sure of which lighting system you have as the ballasts, igniter and most importantly the
bulb have to match the lighting system in your Prius. The seller is excellent. One note only: the
picture indicates that it should come with a power supply wire, but I did not receive it. This
worked for my Toyota Prius Touring. It involved completely removing the entire housing,
separating the headlight receptacle from the HID body and the reconnecting it once installed.
Not exactly a plug and play but it is getting the job done. You can find some good you tube
videos for direction. I have a Prius this unit works great would buy it again,. It worked fine;
however I had to cut the wire to the bulb adapter to install the ballast as there was not enough
room for the bulb connector to get through the tight area of the headlight assembly. I just had to
reconnect the wires and everything worked well. Went in Lexus gs Worked perfectly. Installation
was super smooth as well, and all connectors are in perfect condition. Note: You do not have to
cut the wires - it's a super tight squeeze, but you can push the plug through in one spot. Took
about two hours to FIND that spot. That's on Toyota. Works great, looked to be in perfect
condition. I'm happy. See all reviews. Top reviews from other countries. Anyone buying a
ballast should take the one you are replacing out of the car and get the part number to make
sure they match before ordering. Report abuse. Pages with related products. See and discover
other items: lexus parts , Best ballasts for hid , toyota headlights , hid headlights , Explore
ballasts for HIDs. There's a problem loading this menu right now. Learn more about Amazon
Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us. Amazon Payment
Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Details Sorry. You are not eligible for this
coupon. Amazon Music Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and engage
customers. Amazon Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web.
Sell on Amazon Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon
Rapids Fun stories for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview
Digital Photography. East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands.
Deals and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified.
Amazon Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it
in, give it a second life. Your question might be answered by sellers, manufacturers, or
customers who bought this product. Please make sure that you are posting in the form of a
question. Please enter a question. Skip to main content. Only 5 left in stock - order soon. Add to
Cart. Secure transaction. Your transaction is secure. We work hard to protect your security and
privacy. Our payment security system encrypts your information during transmission. Learn
more. Ships from. Sold by. Color: Black Housing. About this item This fits your. Frequently
bought together. Add all three to Cart Add all three to List. These items are shipped from and
sold by different sellers. Show details. Sold by Winpower and ships from Amazon Fulfillment.
FREE Shipping. Ships from and sold by SSR Motoring. Customers who viewed this item also
viewed. Page 1 of 1 Start over Page 1 of 1. Previous page. Next page. Top rated from our brands.
Compare with similar items. Register a free business account. Have a question? There was a
problem completing your request. Please try your search again later. Would you like to tell us
about a lower price? Featured items you may like. See questions and answers. Customer
reviews. How are ratings calculated? Instead, our system considers things like how recent a
review is and if the reviewer bought the item on Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to verify
trustworthiness. Customer images. See all customer images. Top reviews Most recent Top

reviews. Top reviews from the United States. There was a problem filtering reviews right now.
Please try again later. Color: Black Housing Verified Purchase. They looks amazing over my
stock headlamps. But buyer be warned, these will not work properly if you have an AFS system
and do not come with the ballasts or headlight bulbs. I just removed the systems fuse to get rid
of the flashing light. Just an FYI. Hope this helps! I have to say this look much nicer, and shine
brighter than the more expensive pair I bought previously from eBay. Even though they are both
the same brand spyder. Not built with quality material. Product is flimsy. The weather strip is
really weak. Not ploished finished product. Left head light went off completely about 1 hr long in
drive. When cool off the light turn back on. Need to check how it behaves down the road. One
person found this helpful. It looks nice. Especially at night. One problem though. Its smaller and
gives a very dull and bland look to it. Not bright by any means what so ever. The OEM ones
wouldn't fit so I had no choice but to use the ones that came with it but other than that it looks
great. Verified Purchase. The mounting holes are not identitical to factort unit. Some mounting
holes do not line up. The wiring is too short to be connected. Ima
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ges in this review. Looks great on my car.. Fits and nice. Please always include the wiper cover
just Incase someone is buying for See all reviews. There's a problem loading this menu right
now. Learn more about Amazon Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to
Know Us. Amazon Payment Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Amazon Music
Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and engage customers. Amazon
Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for the Web. Sell on Amazon
Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally. Amazon Rapids Fun stories
for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics. DPReview Digital Photography.
East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion Brands. Deals and
Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon
Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it
a second life.

